
The Calabash Elks Lodge recently donated $1500 to the Coastal Carolina Active Living Center for their 
Meals on Wheels program. The funds will be used to assist in purchasing of food for the many seniors in 
the Calabash area who are home bound, including many Veterans.  The funds were a grant from the 
North Carolina Elks Charitable Trust.  The Elks Lodge is active in volunteering at the center, including Dan 
and Cyndi Shaw. 
 
Pictured L-R; Heather Puglisi, Assistant Center Director; Holley Joyce, Center Director; Mark Kerr, Elks 
Lodge Trustee; Dan Shaw, Elks Lodge House Committee Chair; Cyndi Shaw, Elks Lodge Secretary. 
 
 

 


